
May 18, 2007

MEMORANDUM TO: Peter J. Rabideau
Acting Chief Financial Officer

FROM: Timothy I Pulliam, Director /RA/ 
Division of Financial Services
Office of the Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: DELEGATION OF AUTHORITY

While I am out of the office on Friday, May 18, 2007, I have delegated

Mary Matheson as Acting Director for the Division of Financial Services.  

Ms. Matheson can be reached at (301) 415-8748 or by e-mail at mmm1@nrc.gov. 

cc:  via e-mail: B. Gusack, OCFO/DFS
DFS Team Chiefs
DFM Director
DPBA Director
OCFO Secretaries


